
 
 

 
 

General Declaration 

We, ZyXEL Communications Corporation declares that device does not 
have “Ad Hoc on non-US frequencies” while applying for the follow 
product. 
 
FCC ID:  I88NWD211AN 
 
       
If you have any questions regarding the authorization, please don’t 
hesitate to contact us. Thank you! 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
__________________________________ 
Wang Yi  
EMC/Safety Engineering Section 
2008/10/7 
 


